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Commander 
Sharon O’Donnell 

President 
Annie Walters 

Commander 
Rick Leider 

1st Vice Commander  
Richard Pettey 

Vice President 
Amanda 
Strzyzewski 

Vice Commander 
 

2nd Vice Commander   
Alex Thornberry 

Secretary 
Nancy Kowalski 

Adjutant 
Finance Officer 
Randy Walters 

Adjutant 
Ron Lacroix 

Treasurer 
Mary Rebb 

Sergeant-at-Arms 
Mitch Routon 

Finance Officer 
Mike Frye 

Chaplain 
Rose Rozell 

 

Chaplain 
Al Lamphere 

Sergeant-at-Arms 
Rose Rozell 

 

Sergeant-at-Arms 
Gene Pacheco 
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Tom Rebb   Ron Lacroix  George Vahsholtz  
Clint Rozell 
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Bernie Frakes 
Mark Coakley 
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Hours of operation: 

 Saturday and Sunday: 1pm to closing 

 Monday, Thursday and Friday: 2pm to closing 

 Tuesday and Wednesday: Post closed 

 

 American Legion Post 39 News and Happenings 
 
Next General Membership meeting is Wednesday, January 22, 2014.  
 
Executive Board will meet on Tuesday, January 14. 
 
Please join in expressing our thanks to Anthony and Carolyn Jannuzzi, on-site 
managers at Old Mill Self-Storage-U-Haul, for supporting Post 39 by providing 
storage space for Post 39 in the future beginning January 1. 
 
Old Mill Self-Storage U-Haul 
2755 Ore Mill Rd. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80904 
719 634-6332 

 



                                       

 
 

Please join in sending sympathy and best wishes to the family 
of Greg Stark. Greg was Commander of Post 39 from 1999 through 2000. Greg 
passed away on November 27, 2013. Greg retired from the US Army and was 
deeply committed to veteran’s causes since retiring from the Army. Post officers 
and members attended Greg’s memorial service at Swan Law funeral home and 
reception at Knob Hill DAV on December 7. 

 

     Auxiliary Angle 
 
There is not an Auxiliary meeting scheduled for January due to New 
Year’s Day. 
 
Department convention dates are January 17 through 19. Please let 
Annie know if you would like to attend. 
 

    SAL News 
 
Next SAL meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 15 at 7pm. 



Monthly Planner 

January 2014 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 

   1 
Happy New Year!! 

 
 
Post closed 

2 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

3 
 

  
TGIF 
 

4 
 

 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 

5 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

6 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

7 
  
 
 
Post closed 

8  
 
 
 
Post closed 
 

9 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

10 
 

 
TGIF  
 

11 
Sat  night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

12 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

13 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

14 

 
E board meeting 
6:30pm 
 
Post closed 

15 

 
SAL meeting 7pm 
 
Post closed 

16 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

17 
 

 
TGIF 

18 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

19 

 
 
Post opens at 
1pm 

20 

 
Martin Luther 
King Jr Day 
 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

21 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Post closed 

22 

 
General Membership 
meeting 7:30pm 
 
Post closed 

23 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

24 
 

 
TGIF 

25 
Sat night poker 
6:30pm 
 

 

26 

 
Post opens 
1pm 

27 

 
Flying Aces Free 
Poker 
6:30pm 

28 
 
 
Post closed 

29 
 
 
Post closed 

30 

 
Texas hold ‘em 
6:30pm 

31 
 

 
TGIF 
 

 

 
 


